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The ODSVS and SHF funds have been critical for serving survivors in Lane County. 

With over 4700 unhoused folks counted in October and a 2% vacancy rate, survivors 

are faced with limited resources. With budgeted ODSVS and SHF funds, Hope & 

Safety Alliance can plan for the future and how to meet the growing need for shelter 

and housing. These funds make all the difference and have helped hundreds of 

households escape abuse and fear - find safe and permanent housing.  Please 

support HB4140 and help provide the financial stability that is need for survivors. 

THANK YOU for your support. 


